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October 23, 2019

The Honorable Andy Moore, Mayor
Town of Smithfield

P O Box 761

Smithfield, North Carolina 27577

Dear Mayor Moore:

It is my pleasure to officially notify you that the Town of Smithfield has been awarded
750,000 in Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) funds for the Neighborhood
Revitalization Program. I commend you on your efforts to provide Community Development
Assistance.

Please note that under CDBG program regulations, project funds may not be obligated or spent
until certain grant conditions are met. Rural Economic Development Division (REDD), which
administers the CDBG Program, will contact you about these conditions and help you implement
your grant.

Congratulations on this award. We look forward to working with you and other officials.

Should you have any questions regarding this grant, please contact Lucrecia High, Rural
Economic Development Division at (919) 814-4673.

Sincerely,

Kenny Flowers
Assistant Secretary
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